JUNE EDITION

SUMMER

Anyone fancy a group meal at the China Court, Mapplewell?

£21 for a buffet meal, partners and

Let Ann know if you are interested

We have two new Ocean Water Divers -James and Charlie Barker. Qualified on Sunday 22nd June at 8 Acre Lake. to the two instructors; Sammy and Pam



We have agreed with Mr Irvine who sold us the compressor that he will refund us £1000 by monthly installments over the next year. He thought he was hiring a unit with a 3 phase supply but discovered after moving in it didn't. He was completely in the dark about the impact of the rewiring he had done.

We're happy to have reached an amicable settlement about a refund of

some of our unexpected costs.

surer Handover

Alan has now taken over from Trevor as Treasurer. We'd like to thank Trevor for standing in at short notice and welcome Alan to his new role.



MONEMON We're doing OK at the moment – here' goes

We've been awarded a place in the Tesco Stronger Starts campaign – to buy equipment for adults to go diving. You can help by shopping in either Hoyland Superstore S74 9BF & Huddersfield Road Express S75 1HA between the first week in July 2025 until the end of September 2025 and putting blue tokens in the relevant container.





Tom's employer has agreed to give us a grant of £300, one Tuesday evening they will send a videographer to interview us- the video will then go on their website



Donna obtained this for us. An amazing and impressive £1500





CONGRATS

Congratulations to Sir Paul and Lady Pamela Tarn. Sir Paul has been recognised in the King's honours list for services to education. A fantastic and well deserved achievement for a life dedicated to education

diving@barnsleybsacdivers.co.uk